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June 27, 2019 Joshua R. More
’ (312) 258.5769

jmore@schiffhardin.com

VIA EMAIL and US Mail

Mr. Darren Gove

Illinois Environmental Protection Agency
Bureau of Water

Division of Water Pollution Control
Facility Evaluation Unit

1021 N. Grand Avenue East

Springfield, IL. 62794-9276

Re: Dynegy Midwest Generation, LL.C’s Section 401 Application, Log. No. C-0091-18
Dear Mr. Gove:

I write to you on behalf of Dynegy Midwest Generation, LLC (“DMG”). On June 28, 2018,
DMG submitted a Joint Permit Application pursuant to Sections 401 and 404 of the Clean Water Act (the
“Joint Application™) to the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers and the Illinois Environmental Protection
Agency (“IEPA”). The IEPA has subsequently referred to the Section 401 portion of the Joint
Application using Log. No. C-0091-18 (the “Section 401 Application”).

Effective immediately, DMG withdraws its Section 401 Application from the IEPA’s
consideration. Please let me know if any additional notice or information is required to complete the
withdrawal of the Section 401 Application.

oshua R. More

cc: Rex Gradeless
Sanjay Sofat



